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I  OPPOSE [HB 2139]. 

 

The only issue the Housing and Community Services Department should study and 

implement is the method to immediately close down operations and go-away.  

 

The State of Oregon cannot afford to "House the World" and to continue to grow and 

maintain the Welfare State. 

 

The indebtedness incurred by the Housing and Community Services Department 

obliging Oregon Taxpayers to pay is egregious as it is unacceptable. 

 

As a taxpayer and senior citizen, I do not want to pay for  the Housing and 

Community Services Department.  

 

I hope Elon and the DOGE Brothers will strip Oregon's Housing and Community 

Services Department of all Federal funds. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "Shutter the Housing and Community Services 

Department and pay off the incredibly large debt." 

 


